
 
 
 
Secretary 
Bothenhampton Village Hall Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
Via Email 
 
 
 

 
18th February 2023 

 
Dear Heather 
 
CORONATION OF CHARLES III ON 6TH MAY 2023 
 
I refer to our letter of 18th January 2023 offering a grant towards your forthcoming celebration 
of the above event and to your response on the 11th February outlining your intentions to 
hold a BBQ and bar event at the John Holt Playing Field on the evening of the Coronation. 
 
The Parish Council confirms that permission is granted for this event, however our insurers 
have asked that you obtain your own public liability insurance for this event (and any future 
events) held in the play area.  If you already have this insurance please pass to the Clerk, if 
not please obtain this insurance prior to the event and send the Clerk a copy for her files. 
 
We are today transferring the sum of £500 into the account specified and wish you success 
on the 6th. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
A J Basker 
Chairman - Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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